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Impact of the March 11 Earthquake on our Operations 
 
We express our deepest sympathy to all those affected by the Tohoku Pacific 
Offshore Earthquake. 
 
As of today, we have confirmed the safety of all employees of Nissan Chemical 
Group companies.  Our plants and branch offices suffered no serious damages 
and all production facilities are now in usual operation. 
 
The financial impact of the earthquake is unknown at the moment.  If any major 
impact is expected, we will release the details accordingly. 


